
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

03/0/23 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

On Friday 5th May we are marking the King’s Coronation in school. 

Children are invited to “dress to impress” and wear their party clothes as if 

they were attending a royal party. 

We will be having a special assembly and the children have been learning a 

“Coronation Song” to sing. 

There will be a special Coronation Party Lunch of sandwiches, cocktail sausages 

chips and cupcakes, plus an afternoon treat. 

We are/had been hoping to have an outdoor musical tribute led by our own 

Senior Choir, pupils from Omagh Academy and Holy Family Senior Choir at 

2.00pm, to which parents are warmly welcomed. 

Senior Choir are asked to bring their black PE leggings as they will be 

changing into their Shared Education T-shirts to sing. 

Parents and children are asked to bring a rug or seat to sit on.  

Unfortunately, at present the weather forecast is predicting rain. We are 

keeping our fingers crossed that this will change in the next twenty-four hours.  

If it is too wet, we would not be able to accommodate pupils and adults in our 

assembly hall, we will therefore run the musical afternoon for the children only 

and re-schedule the event at a later date. 

Kind Regards 

Jill Funston 

Principal 


